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Mrs. Landrove 

and 

Mrs. Neri

Let’s go to the 
Our Class Website! 

As we present tonight, please type any 
questions into the Chat column. We will do our 
best to address them as we share information. 

https://sites.google.com/s/1D61MVDxTjhqI5sGIfBW9q4am0044Ie0M/p/0B0PQluYa9rNZeUhYX0N0bHdUS0E/edit
https://sites.google.com/s/1D61MVDxTjhqI5sGIfBW9q4am0044Ie0M/p/0B0PQluYa9rNZeUhYX0N0bHdUS0E/edit


Thank You 
For Joining Us

Mrs. Landrove 

and 

Mrs. Neri5-9 Class Parent/Guardian 
Contact Google Form

Thank you for your support, patience, and understanding as 
we take on a brand new school year. Please email us with 

concerns, updates or questions. We will be working hard to 
make this school year a wonderful one for our 5th graders.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScgpyYrrLfvgC5K12kNUzxd7rGgpO3_FfFhzJ-3Nstf-tgTLw/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScgpyYrrLfvgC5K12kNUzxd7rGgpO3_FfFhzJ-3Nstf-tgTLw/viewform?usp=pp_url

